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Due to unforeseen circumstances we’ve had to reschedule our Annual General Meeting (AGM) for 
Tuesday 29 May at 1PM. How exciting, more time for you to nominate for positions on your Workplace 
Group!  

The positions that need to be filled are as below, however, if there’s interest more positions are available: 

» Workplace delegate(s) 

» Chair 

» Secretary 

When we get organised we get results. Your efforts as part of the Safe Hands campaign are what is 
creating meaningful change for all members in Community Services and beyond. Let’s keep up the 
momentum and Change The Rules! 

There will also be free food.  

United we bargain, divided we beg.  

Please return your nomination forms to Mary Jo at mcostache@psa.asn.au. 
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